
 

Dear 4th Grader, 

Welcome to fourth grade! I am so excited to have you in my class 

this year!  I am looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday, September 

5th, on the first day of school!  

I hope you enjoyed relaxing and spending time with your family 

this summer! This summer I enjoyed spending time with my husband, my 

seven-year-old daughter, Brooklyn, and my two-year-old son, Lucas. We 

spent a lot of outdoor time exploring nature, visiting playgrounds, and 

playing in our backyard. We also enjoyed a lot of time at the beach in 

Brigantine, New Jersey. I especially loved reading many books and 

enjoying great food, family, and friends throughout the summer. I can’t 

wait to share my adventures with you! 

I am sure you are getting ready for an exciting and challenging 

year in fourth grade.  Central Bucks provides the supplies essential for 

learning, however, some students like to bring supplies to school. 

Suggested grade level supply lists are on the Bridge Valley website and 

my website. Please label all items with your name and bring them to 

school on the first day. Our classroom could also use a few items to keep 

us tidy and healthy each day. If you are willing to donate a box (or two) 

of tissues and a bottle of hand sanitizer, they would be greatly 

appreciated! 

 

We are going to have a wonderful year together in fourth 

grade!  You can look forward to many exciting activities that will help us 

learn and grow. I encourage you to always put your best foot forward 

and we will make it a great year.  Enjoy the rest of your summer 

break.  See you on September 5th! 

  

       Sincerely, 

       Mrs. Chaplin 

 

 

 

 


